RAPTOR NEWS

Mr. Villalpando January 25th, 2021

Riego Creek’s New School Mural

Hello Raptor Families,

Happy 100th day of the school year! It hasn’t been the smoothest ride to get to this point in the year
but I am happy to be on this journey with our incredible Mini Raptor, Families, and Team. Thank you
for your continued support as we build for the future. Remember that Together Anything is Possible!

Upcoming Events
Valentine Celebrations
The Safety and Health of our community is our number 1 priority. Please take a moment to review the
following safety guidelines.
e All cards and items to distribute to the class must arrive on campus NO Later than Tuesday,
February gth
All edible items must be store-bought and individually packaged
All items edible items will be distributed at the end of the day for consumption at home
Please email your child’s teacher if you have any questions

PTC Valentine Grams available NOW! Please visit Riego Creek PTC Website



https://www.riegocreekptc.com/events-1/valentine-candy-grams

Teacher Conference Week - Feb. 22nd - Feb. 26th

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming Conference Week. Your child’s teacher will be contacting you to
set up your conference times. Qur goal is to meet with 100% of our families!
Conference Schedule:

¢ Kindergarten: 8:10 to 11:10 am

e 1st - 5th Grade: 8:10 to 11:30 am
Conferences will be held via Zoom and will begin at 12 noon.
Students in 1st-5th Grade will be assigned work to be completed at home daily for the week.

Keeping our Raptor Healthy and Safe
e Keep your student home if they are not feeling
e Keep your student home if someone in the home is awaiting COVID test results
e Keep your student home if someone in the home has tested positive

If you have any questions, please feel free to give the front office a call at 916-771-1900.
When you keep your child home, please complete this ABSENCE FORM

Riego Creek Day Drop-Off and Pick-Up Tips

In an effort to keep the drop-off loop flowing, we are asking for cars to keep moving forward to allow more
cars to fit in the loop. We also ask that you help your child prepare all items, backpack, H20 bottles, and coats
prior to entering the loop. If your child needs more time, please park in the parking lot. Thank you for your
support in cooperation.

Respectfully,
Mr. Villalpando

Riego thanks you for all you do to make our school amazing!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSea6Dn0ilHPSpPAK89IpdLde6UA2IRMjUPIoGAdquYxfADlhg/viewform

